Tricia Murch

From: Mitchalan@aol.com

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 8:08 AM
To: permitsolutions@optonline.net
Subject: Testimonial

Trisha:

Our company has used Permit Solutions for over 4 years in multiple projects throughout the New Jersey and New York
area to expedite permits application with great satisfaction. We have been extremely happy with the service and most
importantly, the results. We would not hesitate to use Permit Solutions again and recommend this company to any other
company look for a quick, professional and result orientated company.

Mitchell Rosen
President

SFV-LLGC LLC

25550 Grand River Ave
Redford Michigan 48240
248-705-3025 cell




